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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Barry Slavin
Team Captain .................. Jack Fischer
Speaker Intro.................... Jack Fischer
Thought/Pledge......... Walt Youngman
Visitors  Intro.................. Jesse Smyers
Bulletin Editor........... John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone.......
Set-Up/Take-Down....... Dave Zitterow
Song Leader................. Larry Palmieri
Ticket Sales.................. Tom Rockwell
Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries..............
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Upcoming  Events

Walnut Creek Open Space
What’s Out There

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Upcoming Meeting Programs

September 12Meet at Noon at John Muir
Medical Center.  Guest speakers Drs. John
Roberts, Stephen Taylor, and Randall Oyer on
Prostate Cancer.

Yosemite Weekend, September 28, 29, 30.
See Paul Fisher or Fletcher Tyler for informa-
tion.  Spaces are still available.

Sock Hop, Saturday October 7th.  This “fun-
raiser” is at Tice Valley Community Center.
See Ivan Kerr for tickets and information and to
help on his committee.

February 3, 2001  Annual Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  This year supporting the Club’s
Community Foundation and the DARE pro-
gram.  Buy/sell 4 tickets and sign up to help.
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Recognitions:

Prez Barry levied $5 recognitions on all
members without Rotary pins.  If you don’t
have your pin, pay your $5 and purchase
one from Quentin Alexander.

News from the Frozen North:

The North Pole may be melting, but Prez
Barry claims to have his fingerprint analysts
at work looking for clues as to the perpetra-
tor(s) who froze the Club’s meeting bell into
a block of ice.  Whoever thought s/he could
“freeze” out our Prez instead met with a cold
shoulder (or so says the Prez).  Maybe
molten lava next time?????

Announcements:

Our September 12th meeting is at John
Muir Medical Center, Ball Auditorium.
Guest speakers Drs. John Roberts, Stephen
Taylor, and Randall Oyer will discuss Can-
cer of the Prostate.  Husbands and wives are
both encouraged to attend this program.

CPR Classes:  Training in CPR for adults
will take place at John Muir Medical Center
from 9-12 on the morning of September 12
(before our lunch meeting).  Signup during
our regular meetings during August.  Cost is
$25.  Infant CPR classes are offered on
Thursday September 7th at 6:30pm and Sat-
urday September 9th at 9:30am (space is lim-
ited; call 947-3331 to enroll).  Child CPR
(ages 1 and above) are offered August 12
and September 9 from 1-4pm (space is lim-
ited, call 947-3331 to register).  Cost is $20.

“really fun” people.

Get with your Team and start “Thinking
membership.”

August Birthdays:  Congratulations to the
following Rotarians celebrating birthdays in
August:  Phil Eyring, Valerie Ridgers, Earl
Wightman, John Zyla.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in the
Bulletin:  Our regular publishing deadline
is Sunday night.  You can phone your bul-
letin announcements to John McClintic by
9:00pm on Sunday to be sure to be included.
Call John at 930-7352 and leave your mes-
sage on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

Check Out Our Website:
www.rotarywc.org

If you haven’t done so, please check out our
Club’s very own website at
www.rotarywc.org.  Find information about
upcoming meetings and events, Club projects,
history, and members.  Note also that you can
email most club members through the website
using their nickname and last name’s first ini-
tial (e.g Hari Boukis is harib@rotarywc.org).

Notes from the Road:  Don’t miss one of
the best parts of being a Rotarian; make up a
missed meeting while traveling anywhere in
the world.  Rotarians in other Clubs will
warmly welcome you, just as we welcome
our visitors and guests each week in Walnut
Creek.

Walnut Festival.  See Bob Hagler to sign
up for a Club booth assignment at this year’s
Walnut Festival.

Sock Hop, Saturday October 7th.  See Ivan
Kerr if you would like to help work on this
“FUN-raiser” dinner/dance social event for
the Club at  Tice Valley Community Center.

Placemat Advertising.  See Heinz Hoffman
to sign up for a business card ad on our new
lunch placemats.  ½ year ($45) and 3 mos
($25)spaces are still available.

THINK MEMBERSHIP—It’s the ♥♥ of
Rotary.

Rich Mathews and Mark Hull lead this com-
mittee, supporting RI President Frank Dev-
lyn’s goal of expanding Rotary’s membership
and impact on the world, one community at a
time.  Our Club’s goal is to recruit 30 new
members who are committed to and enthusi-
astic about making our community a better
place to live.

Use the “You’re Invited” cards to invite
prospective members to share a lunch with us.
Recommend potential candidates for the cor-
porate membership campaign and the com-
mittee can assist you in pitching Rotary to
possible businesses.

Each Team has a membership goal of 5 new
members.  Teams and sponsoring Rotarians
bringing guests, and then sponsoring new
members, will earn special recognition cred-
its.  Sponsoring members, new members, and
team captains of teams who have reached
their goal will share in a special “really fun”
event at a “really fun” venue, attended by

ANNOUNCEMENTS When in the garden isle of Kauai, you can
make up at the Rotary Club of Poipu Beach
Sunrise at the Hyatt Regency Resort,
7:30am on Wednesday, at the Rotary Club
of Lihue at the Kauai Lagoons Terrace at
Noon on Friday, or at the Rotary Club of
Kapaa at the Coconut Grove at noon on
Wednesdays.

If you will be traveling outside of the area,
see Sal Flavetta or Quentin Alexander and
use the Club’s international guidebook to
locate some Rotary Clubs in the areas that
you will be visiting.

Share the worldwide fellowship that makes
Rotary so special.  If you attended an inter-
esting Club meeting or heard about another
Club’s special projects or activities, please
let John McClintic know so that he can share
your experiences with fellow Club members
in the Walnut Leaf.


